
 

 

17th June 2016 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Class 1 are planning a trip to Legoland Discovery Centre in Manchester. 

 

The visit will take place on 7th December 2017.  We will be leaving school by coach in 

the morning at 8.50am and arriving back at school before home time. 

 

Children need to be in their full uniform and a packed lunch and drink will also be 

required, all in a disposable bag, as we will be throwing it away.  If your child would 

like a school packed lunch, please let me know. 

 

The overall cost of the visit, including travel and insurance will be £16.34.  We are 

informing you well in advance so payments towards the trip can be made in 

installments if preferred. 

 

If your child has any medical conditions, can you please complete a medical form 

(available from the office).  If your child suffers from travel sickness can you please 

give your child a tablet before they arrive at school and if they need a tablet for the 

return journey, again can you please let me know. 

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to 

contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received we will 

have no option but to cancel the arrangements.  We must stress that being unable to 

make a contribution towards the visit will not affect your child’s right to attend. You 

are though, able to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Mr Peckover  

 


